
I would like to register my objection to the proposed demolition of Athlone house. 

The developers did not honour their agreement with Camden whereby they were allowed to build flats in the 
grounds of Athlone House providing Athlone House was restored.The flats were built and sold several years ago and 
the developer made a very hefty profit and then sold Athlone blouse- however this does not release the new owner 
from the obligation to restore the house. 


